
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian, 

As part of the conclusion to you daughters TY Programme as part of her class she was involved in 

planning a day trip with the class for Tuesday the 28th of May. The details are as outlined below: 

B4: The B4 class will going to GoQuest in Carrickmines. They are meeting in school, by the arch at 

08:30. The will be in charge of arranging their own transport to the GoQuest in the morning and 

home afterwards. After the GoQuest the students will be going to Dundrum Shopping Centre for 

lunch via luas. Please ensure you daughter has enough money to cover the costs of transport and 

lunch. 

C4: The C4 class will going to Dublin Zoo in the Phoenix Park. We are currently awaiting confirmation 

but this may be extended with a visit to Áras an Uachtaráin. They are meeting by the Zoo gates at 

09:30. The will be in charge of arranging their own transport to the Zoo in the morning and home 

afterwards. After their time in Phoenix Park the students will be going to town for lunch. Please 

ensure you daughter has enough money to cover the costs of Zoo entry, transport and lunch. 

L4: The L4 class will be meeting at the National History Museum at 09:30. The will be in charge of 

arranging their own transport to the Museum in the morning and home afterwards. After the 

Museum the students will be going to St. Stephen’s Green park, weather dependent. If weather is 

not suitable they will be going to the cinema in Rathmines. Please ensure you daughter has enough 

money to cover the costs of transport, lunch and possible cinema.  

P4: The P4 class will be going to Croke Park. They will be meeting at the grit pitch in school at 08:30. 

The will be in charge of arranging their own transport to Croke Park in the morning and home 

afterwards. Afterwards the students will be going to lunch. Please ensure you daughter has enough 

money to cover the costs of Croke Park entry (€15), transport and lunch. 

  

We would be grateful if you could indicate your consent by submitting this form no later than Friday 

the 24th of May. If you have any queries please contact Ms. Phillips on sineadphillips@olschool.ie 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Regards, 

The TY Team 
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